From: Turchin Nelea
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 2:45 PM
To: Fiona Marshall
Cc: Petru Tataru

; lordanov Iordanca-Rodica-

Subject: Action Plan for Decision VII/8n (Republic of Moldova)

Dear Ms. Marshall,
I hope this message finds you well,

I am writing you regarding the Action Plan for the implementation of Decision VII/8n on the
compliance of the Republic of Moldova with the requirements of the Aarhus Convention for
the years 2022- 2023. Also, I want to inform you that the Plan was approved by Order no. 61
of 01 July 2022 and published on the Ministry of Environment

website https://mediu.gov.md/sites/default/files/Ordin%20MM%20n1.%2061%20din%2001.
07.2022%20Aarhus.pdf

Attached you can find the Plan and we will also send the physical version of the Plan through
diplomatic channels via the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

Please let us know if you need any further information from us.
Best regards,

Nelea TURCHIN

Main Consultant

Policy Analysis, Monitoring and Evaluation Department,
Ministry of Environment of the Republic of Moldova
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